
 

 

 

June 28, 2024 

 

RE:  November 29th: Transportation of Students 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you are aware, Wolf Creek School Division is unable to bus St. Augustine and 
Father Lacombe students on November 29, 2024.  As a result, parents were 
consulted via survey with two options: 

1. Keep the November 29th as a school operational day and parents would be 
responsible for transporting their children to school, or 

2. Change November 29th from a school operational day for students to a 
professional development day for staff only and no school for students. 

After receiving 202 survey responses, the results were as follows: 

Option 1 (Students Attend with Parent Provided Transportation):  68 Votes 
in favour or 33.66% 

Option 2 (Change November 29th to a PD Day and Students Do NOT 
attend):  134 Votes in favour or 66.34% 

As a result, the Board will be amending the school calendar for St. Augustine and 
Father Lacombe Schools at it’s August Board meeting. 

Thank you to those parents and families who participated in the survey.  Have a 
great summer! 

Sincerely, 

 

Charlie Bouchard 
Superintendent 


